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Our ref: 13286124
10 March 2020
 
Harriet Simmonds
 ??? 

  

 
 
Account reference:request-646501-c3fde1ce@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
Dear Harriet Simmonds
 
I can confirm that the information requested is held by Birmingham City 
Council. I have detailed below the information that is being released to you. 
 
Request 
Please can you provide me with the names and job titles of everybody within 
your Highways, Traffic and Transportation departments. This can just include 
management level. 
 
Response
See below names, job titles and contact details for the senior management level 
of staff within our Highways and Infrastructure and Transport and Connectivity 
service areas.

Highways and Infrastructure
Kevin Hicks                      Assistant Director, Highways & Infrastructure

         Kevin.hicks@birmingham.gov.uk

Domenic de Bechi            PFI Contract Manager
Domenic.de.bechi@birmingham.gov.uk

Kamyar Tavassoli              Highways Services Manager
Kamyar.tavassoli@birmimgham.gov.uk

Stacey Ryans                    Parking Services Manager
          Stacey.ryans@birmingham.gov.uk

Ravinder Sahota               Local Highways Services Manager
                    Ravinder.sahota@birmingham.gov.uk
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Transport and Connectivity
Phil Edwards Assistant Director Transport and Connectivity

Philip.edwards@birmingham.gov.uk

Mel Jones Head of Transport Planning and Network Strategy
Mel.jones@birmingham.gov.uk

Simon Garrad  Head of Project Delivery
Simon.garrad@birmingham.gov.u

Steve Arnold Head of Clean Air Zone
Steve.arnold@birmingham.gov.uk

Paul Simkins Head of Transport Projects
Paul.simkins@birmimgham.gov.uk

Peter Parker and Stuart Rawlins both Head of Major Transport Projects noting 
Peter retires in April

peter.parker@birmingham.gov.uk
Stuart.rawlins@birmingham.gov.uk

 
Please quote the reference number 13286124 in any future communications.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to 
ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within 
40 working days from the date this authority issued its initial response to your 
original letter and should be addressed to:
 
Corporate Information Governance Team
PO Box 16366
Birmingham
B2 2YY
Email: infogovernance@birmingham.gov.uk
 
 
 

If you are still dissatisfied with the Council’s response after the internal review 
you have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:
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The Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
Telephone: 01625 545 700 
Website: www.ico.org.uk

 
I will now close your request as of this date.
 
 
Yours faithfully
 

 
Jenny Bent 
Business Support Coordinator

 
Re Use of Public Sector Information
Where Birmingham City Council is the copyright holder of any information that may be released, re-use for personal, 
educational or non-commercial purposes is permitted without further reference to the City Council. Where the re-use is 
for other purposes, such as commercial re-use, the applicant should notify the City Council in writing to seek approval or 
agree terms for re-use
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